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Dear Sirs

The recently disclosed lack of connectivity to the Burwell sub-station, I imagine, renders the current application
submitted by Sunnica void, and will require considerable reevaluation of the application both on technical
grounds alongside any impact any changes will have on the local environs.

As to whether the application should be withdrawn is a point for the Planning Inspectorate, however, [ would
ask that there should be sufficient time for the developer to reconsider the application and for their work to be
thorough so that stakeholders have a full understanding of any impact, and for them have to have enough time
to be fully consulted and represented.

For this process to happen in a complete manner I would imagine the Examination period will continue into the
autumn to make allowance for summer holidays. In this instance I am not sure whether you consider this
extension breaches the government guidelines. In my limited understanding of these matters, I believe it might
well.

Kind regards

Richard Furlonger





